
Dear friends and supporters: 

We are thrilled to offer LIVE tambura music at the 2023 Ganza—October 4-8 in Independence, OH! For over 40 years, 

the Tamburitza Association of America, a nonprofit organization, has been dedicated to celebrating and preserving our 

beloved Slavic Culture—and you can, too! You now have new opportunities to further support your Tamburitza family 

and friends with a wide range of affordable sponsorship levels and benefits to give back to the culture that continues 

to bring us together. Please note the updated changes.  
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Make checks payable to: TAA 

MAIL TO: Peggy Jasina, 9643 Olde Georgetown Way, Centerville, OH  45458 

Questions? Contact info@tamburitza.org 


